
5 July 2019  
 
Our Ref:  CM19/197334 (MA) 
Contact:  Traffic & Road Safety Section – 9366 3816 
 
Resident/Owner 
 
Bexley 2207 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Re: Caledonian Street between Queen Victoria Street and Dunmore Street North, 
and Beaconsfield Street, between Queen Victoria Street and Seaforth Street, 
Bexley – Proposed Traffic Calming Scheme. 

 
We wish to advise that we have considered the above matter and propose the 
following: 
 

 A set of speed rubber cushions in Caledonian Street between Queen Victoria 
Street and Dunmore Street North. 

 Kerb parking lane lines in Caledonian Street between Queen Victoria Street 
and Dunmore Street North. 

 A set of speed rubber cushions in Beaconsfield between Queen Victoria Street 
and Seaforth Street. 

 Kerb parking lane lines in Beaconsfield between Queen Victoria Street and 
Seaforth Street. 

 
The above proposals are expected to improve general safety and amenity in the area. 
 
Council values your feedback on the matter and invites you to visit the ‘Have Your Say’ 
section on our website at the URL - https://haveyoursay.bayside.nsw.gov.au/ for 
detailed information on the proposal and to provide comments. The survey will be open 
from 08/07/2019 and will close on 05/08/2019. Please contact the Traffic & Road 
Safety Team if you are unable to fill the survey online.  
 
Submissions may be made available to the public if we receive a request under the 
Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009. If you would like more information, 
please contact us on 9366 3816 or email to us at council@bayside.nsw.gov.au 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
Pintara Lay 
Coordinator Traffic & Road Safety 
 
 
 
 

 


